
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

July 24, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Requests: 

• Tim and Sue Ellen Trigg—For Austin Trigg  to find a 
job and for us to be blessed financially as well. 

• James Chambers—waiting to start my new job. Please 
pray that it can or will start soon. That it will allow me 
to continue to worship and come to church and bible 
class on Sundays. Prayers for Dad’s cousin that passed 
away last Thursday and for another cousin of his who 
may need open heart surgery for his bad health issues. 

The Missions Ministry is requesting “gently used” 
eyeglasses or eyeglasses  in good condition and 
over the counter readers for future mission 

trips. Place in the labeled boxes in the foyer. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Family Retreat Save the Date 

September 30—October 2    

HEB Camps have changed their rules  and 
this will be our last  one. If you would like to  

help plan this retreat,                    

contact Cathy Spain     

at 210-618-3872                

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 

You have been so generous in donating school 
supplies. The only things we still need are paper 
folders with pockets and brads, 8 count large 
basic markers, and composition notebooks. We 

have plenty of everything else. A million thanks!      Kathy Moran 

The church needs leaders who are servant  leaders like Jesus. 

But we also need members who are good followers. Scripture 

provides clear guidance on how to follow—but we may not              

be listening? Join us as we consider how we can move                    

forward together. 



Foster Program Needs: 

Children’s Pull-Ups—See Nancy O. for details 

 

If you’d like to             
contact Rob McRay, 
his email address is:      
rob@teamimp.com 

 

TRUNK OR TREAT 

It’s time to start planning for Trunk or Treat.   

If you’re interested in helping, 

contact Briana Tressel at                  

wingobriana@yahoo.com or 

843.998.2802 

 

 

Our deepest sympathy in the passing of Brenda Whitson, mother of               

Paul Whitson and grandmother to Alex . She will be laid to rest                 

Thursday in Oklahoma. Please keep  Paul, Alex and all the family in                      

your prayers during this difficult time. 

FOREIGN MISSIONS 

The foreign missions committee will be meeting, Lord willing, next 

Sunday morning, July 31st at 8:00am in room 105. If you’d like to 

get involved with us, please consider attending.                                         

There will be donuts. Questions—contact Dan Huber 

NEW GIVING PLATFORM— 

PUSHPAY 

We’ll be switching to a new giving 

platform effective immediately. You 

will have the opportunity to make the 

change through August 31st. This can 

be done on our website or by texting 

the word GIVE to this number                      

833-921-6188. 
In Youth Room 


